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Comments: Fortunately I have had the pleasure to enjoy the beauty of Little Wolf before the visual spectacle of

clear cut logging has occurred. I am against any proposal that does not have the support of the residents who

would be acutely effected by the consequences of clear cutting.  Clear cutting is a brutal way to approach forest

management and I personally urge those who have authority to carefully consider all opinions, options and

alternatives that have been proposed by those who live in and love Little Wolf Kentucky and the surrounding

area. A national treasure, that I'm sure all God fearing people would agree, is to be so valued as to receive the

greatest care and consideration. Thank you.


